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EDITORIAL: AFTER ONE YEAR

With this issue, the HSTC Bulletin marks the end of its first 
year. The editors are extremely pleased that each issue managed 
to get out on time and that we are solvent. As we préparé for 
our second year of publication, we would like to thank ail 
those who hâve helped us by providing material, financial assis­
tance, and encouragement. We hâve had more material for each 
issue than we could print and look forward to much more as the 
Bulletin reaches new readers. While our circulation is still 
below 100, it has grown steadily and our readership includes 
non-subscribers. The interest in Canadian science and tech- 
nology is wider than we initially assumed and this is aheartening 
sign.

We will continue our efforts and hope to expand our scope, but 
this will dépend upon you, our readers. If finances allow, we 
also hope to print the Bulletin in a more handsome format, but 
for this, too, we must rely upon support.

AT THE MEETINGS

Annual Meeting of the Canadian Society for History and Philosophy 
of Science.

The annual meeting of CSHPS/SCHPS was held at the University of 
New Brunswick on 28-30 May 1977. The history of Canadian science 
and technology was prominent in the programme, with two paper 
sessions and a workshop. Following are the abstracts of the 
Canadian’-oriented papers:


